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PPS has been busy with their Mad Science
Assembly and Color Run event (with PES).
Thank you again to our PTO!

PPS Art and Music Night was a huge
success with multiple performances and a
plethora of student artwork on display!

We look forward to our upcoming events of
Ist Graders singing the National Anthem at
a Peninsula Pilots game in June and the
Children's Museum in May!! In May,
Kindergarteners also get to go to the zoo!

PES has begun their One School, One Book
program with the collective reading of "The
World According to Humphrey.” The school
got a pet hamster who is a spitting image
of the main character! Students love
learning about him and reading of his
adventures!

PES students have been engaged in
hands-on activities at every grade level.
They've been building replicas of the
ocean floor, working with math
manipulatives, and writing biographies
with the creation of "bottle” people to
mdtcwith their biogrophies!
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PMS will be hosting a middle school dance on
Friday, April 28th from 6-8pm in the gym!

The PMS Scholastic Book Fair will be the week
of May 15th with Family Night being held on
Thurs May 18th, 5-7pm.

The Drug Abuse Resistance Education (DARE)
program has begun at PMS with Officer Gills
leading the way - providing strategies on how
to make responsible decisions for the future!

Congrats to PMS students of the month: Mia
Green, Sahory Sanchez, and Lillian Powell.
Congrats, also, to Alyssa White who was the
April PHS senior of the month!

AP testing begins at PHS on May 2. Check your
email or reach out to your school counselor if
you have questions.

PHS has a new honor society: Rho Kappa,
which held their first inductions this month!

PHS athletics have been in full swing with all of
our teams doing incredibly well so far in their
seasons!

PHS Spanish teacher, Mr. Navarro, brough
Colombia to PHS through a wonderful
assembly of music, literature, and culture!

District

Our Odyssey of the Mind teams
are all going to the World
Competition on May 24-27 in
Michigan!

April is Month of the Military Child
and our schools have done an
amazing job supporting our
military-connected students-
especially showing our love and
support during spirit week!

The PCPS Literacy Committee
has been meeting to address the
changes coming from the
Virginia Literacy Act. We are
making great progress to ensure
our students are receiving
instruction using best practices!

We thank our PTO's who continue
to bring incredible programs to
our students through assemblies,
free books, as well as support for
our staff! Thank you for all of
your support!

Save the Date

May 6 Prom
May 10 Half Day for Students
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